
 

 

 

          

 

Wednesday 12th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At Robert Miles Infants we aim to provide your child with the very best learning 

experiences, through an inspiring and challenging curriculum preparing children to 

become lifelong learners. For our school to continue to improve we would like to hear 

your views.  Therefore, we invite you to take place in this short, online survey that can 

be accessed via the following link: 

 

Parents/Carers survey. 

 

The survey will take less than 5 minutes to complete and will close on Friday 28th May 

2021.  The survey is anonymous.  If you have more than one child at our school you can 

complete it as best fit for both children, or complete the form twice (one for each 

child). 

 

The Nova Education Trust are conducting similar surveys across the Trust to enable us to 

make improvements both at school and Trust level. Our students and staff will also be 

asked their views.  Below is the link to the pupil survey.  Due to the age of the children, 

they will need your support to answer the questions.  This will be in place of homework 

next week.  Please follow the link below. 

 

Pupil survey 

 

It may help to show them a sliding scale of agree to disagree to help them decide. 

 

 
 

I would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation and greatly appreciate your 

time in supporting our school improvement. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Linda Barbuti 

Head of School 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuOaQYS0qe-BDt4gyECpKO8dUMkNUU05CSkM0NUVYVUhFR0NIQkpBT0JTRy4u
https://edurio.com/poll/81eRSv

